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Mace is pleased to announce that a score of 45 out of a 
maximum of 45 was achieved on the latest Considerate 
Constructors Scheme (CCS) visit in December 2022. 
 
CCS Inspector’s summary: 
 
Very comprehensive procedures and care continue to be taken 
regarding the impact of the site work on the adjoining 
community all to an exceptional standard. This also applies to 
environmental issues and the initiatives in place to reduce 
carbon output. Facilities for the workforce have been increased 
with the completion of the seven storey cabin block located on 
a gantry. In short, the project procedures more than cover the 
requirements of the CCS Registration. Once more many thanks 
to Dean Emblin - Construction Director, Alice Mann - Assistant 
Sustainability Manager, Peter Walsh - Communications and 
Pienaar Diederick for their time input to the second visit. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 


